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Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Meeting
Wednesday, November 17  th   @ 6:30  

The Woodworker’s Shop on Manito Rd., Pekin

Wednesday’s Evening’s Program   

Torsion Boxes:  Bill Webster knows torsion boxes.  Expect an interesting 
and informative discussion of the basic applications and construction 
fundamentals.    

Notes From The October Meeting

Business Meeting:  Treasurer, Norm Bartlett reported a balance of $1,594.64 
in the club’s CEFCU savings account plus $60.62 in checking.  As expected, 
Norms figures agree with those on on the CEFCU statement.

The annual collection of club dues is nearing completion.  Members can still 
contribute at the meeting or mail their $20 to Norm Bartlett, 1017 S. 
Maxwell Rd., Peoria,  Il 61607. 

Drawings:  Guess who’s name came out of the can 
for the $35 Woodworker’s Shop Gift Card and yes, 
Norm was present and he did win...hence the 
picture. 

The $25  Show & Tell Participation prize went to 
Jason Clayton and D. Moore won the 50/50 
drawing.  
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Show & Tell
Carl Miller:  Carl dusted off 
his scroll saw to make some 
really special Christmas 
ornaments for family and 
friends.   

Gene Lair:  Good to see 
Gene again.  While 
cloistered in, he made this 
fine cabinet from some 
available mulberry.

John Freimuth:  John & 
Carol picked up this walnut 
table at the Moss Avenue 
neighborhood yard sale.  It 
has a turned top and a 
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segmented turned base accented with a bit of “iron wood” in the pedestal.  
More than interesting.  

Les Linton:  The guitar picture will be a Christmas present for his son.  It’s 
basically laser cut from ten layers of 1/8” baltic birch.   Quite a stretch from 
simple to complex.
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Jason Clayton:  Jason made 
this animal train pull toy.  An 
end-to-end cord keeps all the 
critters in line.  Always fun 
for the little guys.           

Bill Frerking: In 2008 Bill turned this segmented bowl and stand to be 
the baptismal font at the Christ Alive church in Kickapoo.  Now the 
church is closing and the font made it’s way back to Bill.  
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Dan Withrow: Dan is getting into turning.  He took 
advantage of a session with Jason of the Woodworker’s 
Shop for the basics so now he’s off to the races.  

My apologies to Vic McDonald and Bill Weise for 
missing the chance  to get pictures.   Perhaps we can 
make it up in the next newsletter.     

After having spent better than a week correcting a failed glue up, I want 
to express my thank you and appreciation to Russ Marie for the 
program he did for us at our October meeting.     

Contact Information: 
President – Dan Withrow - 815-715-0681 - danwithrow@aol.com 
Vice President – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Dave Lawson – 660-785-0899- 
davelawson43@gmail.com 
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - khaled@me.com 
Refreshments - John Keen - 309-348-3950 - unkajohn@yahoo.com 


